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2012 – 2013 Canadian Client Consultation Competition 
 
Queen’s University hosted the 2nd Annual Canadian Client Consultation Competition on 
February 23 – 24, 2013.  Nine teams from seven Canadian law schools attended the Canadian 
Competition.   
 
The team of Marina Guirguis and Rebecca Hall-McGuire from Osgoode Hall, coached by Nancy 
Henderson, placed first in the Canadian Competition, and will represent Canada this year at the 
Louis M. Brown and Forrest S. Mosten International Client Consultation Competition in 
Glasgow, Scotland.  Congratulations to Marina, Rebecca and Nancy as well as Osgoode Hall! 
 

 
 
Left to Right: Marina Guirguis and Rebecca Hall-McGuire  
 
2013 ICCC in Glasgow, Scotland  
 
Following the Canadian Client Consultation Committee’s Annual General Meeting the 
Committee has decided to send Nancy Henderson as the Canadian Representative on behalf of 
the Canadian Client Consultation Committee to represent Canada.  Nancy will attend the ICCC 
Annual General Meeting and she looks forward to attending her first International Competition.  
 
2013 - 2014 Canadian Client Consultation Competition 
 
We are excited to announce that Osgoode Hall will be hosting the Canadian Client Consultation 
Competition next year.  We look forward to seeing everyone there! 
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